

Board meeting March 24th, 2022

In attendance: David George, Deb Johnson, Dana Peterson, Shauna McDonough, Holly Mckeever

Agenda:

- How are registration numbers looking?
 - Making teams:

What David has so far...

- For U-14, we have 2 teams of 13 players each, 2 coach, 1 assistant coach
- For U-12, we have 3 teams of 13-15 players each, 1 coach, 0 assistant coach
- For U-10, we have 5 teams of 11-12 players each, 0 coaches, 1 assistant coach

- Getting coaches for training- because we have little to no coaches as of now
- Derrick-what coaches do you have for coaches?
- Push for assistant coaches-
-
- Ordering that needs to be done before the season starts
 - Nets- 2 sets of U12, 1-U10, what else?- Have these been ordered???? Derrick
 - EZ up awning- Branded (\$340) or Un-Branded(\$150)? Get the Branded one, with back wall and sandbags
 - Coaches bags replacement items?
 - Game Balls -Deb
 - Pinnies
 - Derrick needs to bring the clip boards for coaches bags
 - Order Shorts to have at the concession stand
 - Have Ed remove the quote about having shorts available at concessions
 - Need two cash boxes
- Moving gear to Viking – set date and list of what needs to be moved-
 - Need porta potty- David
 - Water jugs for players at practices- coaches will be in charge of the jug
 - Move the varsity field goals to Dutch, the Dutch goals to Viking
 - Need a very large trailer- Mauritz? before April 5th

- Update on new goals- No news

- Parent meeting preparations Date of Parent meeting are as follows -Maysa needs to send out information ASAP about parent meeting- Meetings are mandatory!
 - U10-U14 March 29- 6:00-U10, 6:45-U12, 7:30- U14- Deb and Shauna will be selling
 - U6-U8- April 19- 6:00- U6, 6:45- U8

- Parent meeting gear sale: Socks(\$5), shin guards(\$10) & Ball(\$15) OR \$25 for ALL
 - Have “draft” teams lists available with field locations and practice times and “coach’s name” so parents
- Practice times and locating: Have map/visual available for parent meeting-David
 - U6-
- Prizes to be ordered for shirt contest- Have Derrick order a Shirt, headband and hat for the winners
- Holly and Maysa will discuss info for email about parent meeting

Next meeting:

Universal communication app. - possibly leave it up to the individual coach

Need a Coach coordinator – help to keep track of who has taking course and needs reimbursement, etc.

Referee coordinator

Blast information and cost for team registration- get some venders to come and sell stuff

Make it possible to pick practice location in registration

U6- U8 parent meeting- teams and location

NEXT MEETING: Sunday April 10th 3:00 NEED Derrick in Person

Holly

David

Derrick

Deb

Ed